
Arizona Trip
Spring 2022

At the end of April 2022,
students in 7th and 8th grade  at
MCS will be departing on a 5 day
cross Arizona trip.  Students visit
many of the the state's natural
wonders from hiking down into
the Grande Canyon to  exploring
the caves  at Kartchner Caverns.  
Students will also visit important
historic locations like the State
Capitol and Titan Missile
Museum.  

The goal of the trip is to not only let student see and discover the concepts
they have been learning in their science and social studies classes, but also to
give students a deeper appreciation of the state's heritage and give them an
opportunity to experience the wonder and majesty of God's creation. 

If you would like to support
these students as they
raise money for this trip,
please contact us! 
 Donations can be made
for the class as a whole or
for individual students. 
 Please make out a check
to Mountain Christian
School  or stop by our
school to discuss alternate
means of support.   


